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Highlights of the Regional Board Meeting ï March 10, 2016  
 
Regional Trails Service Program Deferred 
 

The Regional Board has agreed to defer further 
consideration of a proposed Regional Trails Program 
service.  The Central Okanagan Trails Alliance 
representing 15 non-profit recreational trail 
organizations, asked the Regional Board to consider 
establishing a formal service that would see the 
Regional District coordinate and manage an 
extensive network of trails throughout the region.  
The Board says at this time, there isnôt the financial 
resources or staff capacity to undertake the feasibility 
of the proposal.  It encourages the organizations to 
look for alternative funding and partnerships for 
recreational trail development in the Central 
Okanagan. 

 
KLO Sportsfield Lease Agreement 
 

The Regional Board has agreed to renew the lease 
agreement with the City of Kelowna for the KLO 
Sportsfields for another three years.  The site is next 
to the RDCO administration office on KLO Road and 
the City maintains the fields as part of its recreational 
programming. 

 
Electoral Area Grant-in-Aid 
 

The Regional Board has approved the following 
Grant-in-Aid for the Central Okanagan West Electoral 
Area: 

¶ North Westside Communities Association - 
$1,500 for Easter Egg Hunt and Canada Day 
festivities 

 
Director Recognized  
 

The Regional Board acknowledged the recent 
presentation from the Lifesaving Society of BC and 
Yukon to Central Okanagan West Director Wayne 
Carson.  He was presented with a certificate and 
silver medal for rescuing two young girls from 
Okanagan Lake last August. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Regional Board Meetings  
 

Regional District office ï 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Board Room).  Residents are welcome 
to attend. 
 
¶ Monday, March 21

st
 ï 7:00 pm 

¶ Thursday, March 31
st

 ï 9:00 am Final Public 
opportunity for comments and adoption of the 
2016-2020 Financial Plan 

 
 

Audio of the meeting is available at: 
   

http://www.regionaldistrict.com/media/196544/Au
dio_16_03_10brd.mp3    
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